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Dear Praying Friends,
  Hi from Sonoma County in Northern CA! Thank you so much for praying for us as we drove across country 
from Baltimore, MD, to Northern CA!  God opened so many doors for us to share the great things He is doing in 
the Middle East and Europe!  In our 46 day drive, God allowed us to share about 52 times, in small 
groups, youth groups, homes, colleges, churches, etc. One Sunday we shared in five different events!  

  We are super excited to see so many kids, students, and adults encouraged in their faith and in their prayer 
life.  People all across the country now have the prayer manual that William wrote and are working through it 
daily with their spouse, kids, small group, or church.  We feel God gave us this ministry of encouraging 
people in their prayer life and giving them the daily manual as a practical tool to help keep them going. 

  Some highlights of the trip were when William got to share with a class at Southwestern Baptist Theological 
Seminary, with a class at Biola University, and with some professors from the Master's College.  Imagine if 
hundreds and thousands of students are challenged to be devoted to prayer this coming year. There is 
no limit to all that God will do in answer to the prayers of His people, especially in the realm of sending workers 
among the last reached people groups.  

  We are still sharing weekly in churches, Christian schools, homes, youth groups, etc. Please pray for those 
who are committing their lives to full time Christian service and to devoted prayer for the last reached people 
groups.  

 Thank you for praying for the coming of our eighth baby. Our new son, Zuriah Zubin Yahtam, was born May 
19.  Zuriah means "God is my strength/rock". Zubin means "highly honored" and is related to Zebulon from 
which God sent forth His light to those living in darkness. Yahtam is "Jotham" in English Bibles and means 
Yahweh is perfect.  Attached are some photos of Zuriah meeting his siblings.  

  June 16 to July 17 we are planning to be in Oregon and WA. If you would like to see us, please let us know.  
We would also love to get together with folks in Northern CA.

  Much love and thankfulness in Jesus,
William and Larisa and 8 treasures
PS if you want to see more photos of the kids, you can add us as friends on facebook, Larisa Henry Hernandez

-- 
William Hernandez, D.R.S., M.M.
Prayer Advocate
HEALING LAMPLIGHT PATHWAY
Skype: healinglamplight. 
USA number: +1 (425) 287-9701 
Giving online: www.HLGiving.com

Giving by check: HLP, PO Box 5655, Lynnwood, WA 98046
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